
News From The Twos

 Important Dates
January 20th-NO SCHOOL
Martin Luther King Jr. Day

January 31st – Hawaiian Day

February 5th-100th Day of School

Classroom Reminders
Registration forms for next year 
are due back by January 31st. 

We have noticed that a lot of 
kiddos are bringing in books for 

show and share. We love 
reading and do read a lot 
during the day. Unfortunately, 

we do not have time to read all 
the books during our show and 

share time. Going forward 
please send in a toy or item that 
the kids can pass around, play 

with or touch.

What we’re learning…
This week learned about 

snow, rectangles and the 

color blue! We made 
snowflakes out coffee filters 

and painted igloos with 
legos! During center time, we 

played at the hot chocolate 

sensory table and color 
sorted pom poms on our 

snowman color boards.
On Monday and Tuesday, 

we had hot chocolate for 

snack! We added whipped 
cream and marshmallows 

and talked about how it’s 
nice to have a warm drink on 

a chilly day! 

We also had the chance to 
go outside for 10 minutes 

twice this week! We walked 
and danced around the 

parking lot. The kiddos all 

loved getting some fresh air! 

January 6th-10th 
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